
Travel Logistics 
  

      The meeting will be Monday March 19th and Tuesday March 20th at Fermi National 
Accelerator Laboratory in Batavia Illinois.  The meeting will be held in Wilson hall, often 
referred to as the “Hi Rise”.   Our meeting will be held on the 8th floor, in the “Cross-over” space 
between the two Wilson Hall towers.  Lunch is available each day in the Wilson Hall cafeteria.   

You should fly in and out of OHare (ORD) or Midway (MDW)  Here is a link to transportation: 

http://www.fnal.gov/pub/visiting/transportation/index.html 

Fermilab is an open site, and to gain access to the site you only need to show a government 
issued ID, such as a driver’s license, and tell the guard that you are attending a meeting in the 
HiRise, which is open to the public.   

A map of the Fermilab site can be found at: 

http://www.fnal.gov/pub/visiting/index.html 

Lodging nearby: 

http://www.comfortinngeneva.com/ 

http://www.showhotel.com/others/aurorafox/ 

http://www1.hilton.com/en_US/hi/hotel/NAPHIHF-Hilton-Lisle-Naperville-Illinois/index.do 

 

Contact Bob Tschirhart (tsch@fnal.gov) 630-864-8343 (cell) if you have any difficulties.   

 


